June Newsletter

Cork City Sports:

We were delighted to take part in the City Sports on June 1st this year. Everyone had a great day and
there were lots of trophies collected. | would like to thank Ms. Thompson for her dedication and time
in training everyone who competed.

Active Week

We held a very enjoyable active week from June 12th -16th . We had an action-packed week of
tennis, yoga, hurling/camogie, athletics, gymnastics as well as our very popular sports day. | would
also like to thank the Board of Management who kindly arranged for an ice-cream van to visit the
school on Friday. We also raised our Active Flag and | would like to thank Sean O’Gorman, Seamus
Stritch and Ms. Thompson for doing this for the school.

Schools finals:

Our School Camogie team had their North Cork Final on June 8th against Araglin. We were delighted
to come out on the right side of the result and the girls deserve huge credit for their win. | would also
like to thank Ms. Thompson, Ms. O’Gorman and Ms. Killeen for their help in coaching the girls
throughout the year.

School Tours

The school went on two very enjoyable school tours this year. Our 3-6" class went to Spike island
and had a brilliant time. Our Juniors — 2™ class went to the Farm in Grenagh and had a memorable
day.

Teacher Allocation 23/24

Juniors and Seniors- Ms.Tighe

First and Second — Ms. O’Gorman

Third and Fourth — Mr. O’Flynn

Fifth and Sixth — Ms. Keen

SET — Ms. Healy and Ms. Deady (job-sharing) and Ms. Thompson

Principal release post- Ms. Connaughton

School Reports:

The end of year school reports have been completed by the staff and are available on Aladdin.
Clothes collection:

The Parents Association held a very successful clothes collection again on June 7th-9th. | would like
to thank everyone for their support and to thank the parents Association for their excellent support
throughout the year.

Graduation

The whole school would like to congratulate the 6" class on their Graduation from primary school.
They are fantastic young people and we wish them every success in the coming years and look
forward to seeing what their future holds.

Best Wishes:

Everyone in the school community would like to pass on their best wishes and thanks to both Ms.
Killeen and Ms. Murphy for their work in the school over the past year and we wish them both every
success in their careers in the future.

Free Book Scheme:



All the children’s books and copies for the coming year have been purchased and will be distributed
to the children on their first day of school. Their books will also be labelled for them. The only things
children need to purchase are pencils, rubbers, etc. The school booklists are available on the website
and have been sent to all parents via Aladdin.

Dates for the Diary 23/24:

1st/2nd class will be starting swimming lesson on Sept 11th for a 6 week period every Monday
3rd-6th class will be starting swimming lessons on Sept 15th for a 6 week period every Friday.
The school Panto is booked for December in UL

Parents Association Halloween event is 31st October

Parents Association Santa Village is 9th December

Gymnastics lessons have been booked for the children for a 6 week period beginning on 10th
November

| would like to thank everyone for their continued support
and cooperation throughout the year. | hope you all have a
wonderful summer and we will see you all on Tuesday
August 29th.

Yours sincerely, k‘% W

Mr. O’Flynn g




